



Name: _____

SECOND-SEMESTER TEST (No.1)

Class: _____

PART A: LISTENING (2 POINTS)

Task 1. People are comparing two cities. Listen and choose the city each person prefers. (1 point)

- | | |
|------------------------|------------------|
| 1. A. Washington, D.C. | B. New York |
| 2. A. Los Angeles | B. San Francisco |
| 3. A. Singapore | B. Hong Kong |
| 4. A. Sydney | B. Melbourne |

Task 2. Listening about energy sources and fill in the blank with ONE suitable word (1 point)

- Lan is doing a (5) _____ on energy sources.
- Energy provides us with light, (6) _____ or electricity.
- Coal, oil, and natural gas are (7) _____ sources.
- Renewable sources mean we can easily (8) _____ them.

PART B: PHONETICS (0,5 POINT)

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others (0,5 point)

- | | | | |
|----------------------|-------------------|-------------------|-------------------|
| 9. A. <u>n</u> ative | B. <u>f</u> amous | C. <u>d</u> anger | D. <u>p</u> arent |
| 10. A. <u>w</u> eird | B. <u>s</u> pare | C. <u>b</u> ear | D. <u>r</u> epair |

PART C: LEXICO – GRAMMAR (1,5 POINTS)

Choose the correct answer to complete the sentences. (1 point)

11. _____ energy is dangerous and expensive.
- A. Solar B. Wind C. Nuclear D. Hydro
12. Pedestrians _____ be careful while crossing the road.

PRACTICE MAKES PERFECT - ZAGEN

- A. shouldn't B. should C. couldn't D. could
13. It's a great to _____ English by talking with the local people here.
A. attract B. visit C. enjoy D. practice
14. Sydney Opera House is one of the famous tourist _____ in the world.
A. attracts B. attractions C. attracted D. attractive

Give the correct form of the verb in the bracket. (0,5 point)

15. I think I (watch) _____ an action movie tomorrow.
16. Right now, the chefs (prepare) _____ their dishes for the food festival.

PART D: READING (2 POINTS)

Choose the correct answer to fill in the blank in the following passage. (1 point)

Films are stories that we watch (17) _____ screens. They can be funny, scary, or exciting. Many people enjoy (18) _____ movies because they entertain us. There are different types of films such as action, comedy, and romance. Action movies have a lot of adventure and fights. Comedy films make us (19) _____ with funny stories. Romance movies are about love stories. Some films have famous actors and actresses. To watch a movie, we go to the cinema or watch at home on TV or online. Popcorn (20) _____ drinks are common snacks people enjoy while watching films.

17. A. at B. to C. of D. on
18. A. watching B. to watch C. watched D. watch
19. A. cry B. laugh C. sleep D. go
20. A. so B. but C. and D. for

Read the following passage and answer the following questions (1 point)

Christmas

Christmas is a very special day that many people in different countries celebrate. It takes place on the 25th of December every year, and it is the day that people remember the birth of Jesus Christ. Christmas has a lot of traditions that people follow. For example, some people go to church the

night before Christmas, and some people open their presents when they wake up on Christmas day. People also make their homes look beautiful with Christmas trees, lights, and other things. Christmas is a day for giving and getting gifts. Children usually get gifts from Santa Claus, who is a kind man who lives in the North Pole. Adults also give gifts to each other to show their love and friendship. Christmas is a day for being happy and having fun. It is a day to spend time with the people you love and to think about the true meaning of the holiday.

21. What is the date of Christmas?

22. What do some people do on Christmas Eve?

23. What do people use to make their homes look beautiful on Christmas?

24. Why do adults give gifts to each other on Christmas?

PART E: WRITING (2 POINTS)

Reorder the words and phrases given to make correct sentences (1 point)

25. Australia/ to/ and/ is/ kangaroos/ home/ koalas.

26. They/ as much as/ reducing/ energy consumption/ are/ possible.

27. When/ in /there/ traffic jams/ often/ are/ the city centre?

28. Popular/ is/ students/ means of transport/ future/ for/ hoverboard.

Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words so that they have the same meaning as the original ones. (1 point)

29. My house has 5 low-energy light bulbs. (There)



30. The sun gives us light, but we also need electricity for many things. (**Although**)

31. It is over 2000 kilometres from Viet Nam to Singapore. (**distance**)

32. They will spend 3 weeks discovering the Grand Canyon. (**take**)
